
 

 

Transco FERC Watch                                      September 1, 2023 
  
Welcome to FERC Watch – a customer service provided by Transcontinental Gas Pipe Line 
Company, LLC (“Transco”). Questions or comments related to the information contained in the 
FERC Watch should be directed to Ron Goetze at (346) 439-0451. 
 
 
Conversion of IT Feeder Capacity (Docket No. RP23-886-000) 

On July 7, 2023, Transco filed pro forma revisions to Rate Schedules FT, FT-G, and FTN of its 
tariff to allow for the conversion of “IT Feeder” capacity to firm transportation.  The IT Feeder to 
FT conversion is intended to provide capacity for a project on Transco’s McMullen Lateral where 
Transco will provide up to 95,000 dekatherms per day of firm transportation service for two 
subscribing shippers commencing November 1, 2023.  The pro forma tariff revisions are proposed 
to allow for service under the project and for service that may become available in the future as a 
result of conversions from IT Feeder capacity to firm transportation.  The Commission issued an 
order on August 22, 2023 accepting the pro forma changes and directing Transco to make a filing 
within 30 days of the order to submit tariff records to be effective November 1, 2023. 
 
2023 ACA Tracker Filing (Docket No. RP23-985-000) 

On August 30, 2023, Transco submitted revised tariff records to track rate changes from a 
decrease in the Annual Charge Adjustment rate from $0.0015 to $0.0014. 


